PREVENTION. CARE. RECOVERY.

Te Kaporeihana Awhina Hunga Whara

30 November 2012

Ms Julie Fairey
Fyl-tequest-607-05260e15@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Fairey

Official information Act request

Thank you for your request of 16 October 2012, seeking under the Official Information Act 1982
(the Act), details about the funding sources and amounts contributed to the Auckland Sexual Abuse
Help (ASAH) phone line from 2002 to the present day.

On 12 November 2012 I advised that a time extension was necessary for this response. Thank you
for your patience.

ACC s pleased to provide the following information under the Official Information Act 1982.

ACC commenced a contract for service with ASAH for the 24 hour telephone helpline and crisis
counselling services in 2005. The table below shows ACC’s contributions (in dollars excl GST) to
ASAH by financial year. ACC’s last contribution was in 2010.

YEAR 2004/05 | 2005/06 |2006/07 |2007/08 |2008/09 2009/10 |
AMOUNT | 183359 226,028 | 296,690 |356,028 |356,028 296,690

In 2012, the cross agency group provided ASAH with two interim lump-sum funding packages.
ACC did not contribute to the first package, however it paid $30,000 to the Ministry of Social
Development towards the second interim funding package.

If you have any questions regarding this response please contact me on 04 8167422,

Yours sincerely

Mary Clarke
Senior Advisor, Government Services
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